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Sheppard Mullin Recognized Among “10 Leading Northern California
Pro Bono Practices” by The Recorder

The Recorder
09.17.2012

Partners Neil Popovic and James Chadwick were recognized by The Recorder on September 17 for leading the
firm’s Northern California pro bono efforts and demonstrating a commitment to pro bono clients through
determined and creative advocacy. In reviewing nominations, Recorder editors evaluated the breadth of pro
bono work, the amount of resources devoted to it at the local level, and, where possible, the results obtained.
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